
TOWN HALL
WITH THE 

Absecon residents are invited to a town hall
meeting with the ACUA to discuss the landfill odor
concerns. This meeting will provide residents the

opportunity to ask questions and share their
concerns with the ACUA management team. 

THE CITY OF ABSECON WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE ACUA FOR
AGREEING TO PARTICIPATING IN THIS MEETING. 

THURSDAY JANUARY 11TH 
AT 6:30PM


